From: Mary Ellen Moran <jacmareire14@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 26, 2020 7:05 PM

To: PUC: <PUC@puc.nh.gov>

Subject: Eversource rate increase proposal

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the
sender.

Dear NH PUC,

My husband and I, both 84 years of age, and living on a fixed income, strongly protest
Eversource's proposed 23.9% residential increase. Please reject this rate increase as it would be
so unfair and burdensome for many people, especially the elderly, living in this great state. We
already pay rates higher than other NE states, as you know.

Thank you for your consideration. We earnestly request you keep NH an affordable place for us
to live.

Sincerely,

Jack & Mary Ellen Moran

Deerfield, NH



